
 

 

 

 
 
December 11, 2020 
 
 
 

We are pleased to announce that your natural gas service provider, Blackstone Gas Company, will soon 

become Liberty. Liberty is very excited to serve you with safe, reliable natural gas and is working with 

Blackstone Gas Company to ensure the transition is seamless. 

 

The Massachusetts Department of Public Utilities has approved the sale and the official transfer of 

ownership will occur on January 1, 2021. When the change in ownership occurs, customers will continue 

to experience the same great service. 

 

We are happy to report, as a result of the sale, your natural gas rate will be lower for usage billed by 

Liberty after January 1, 2021. The charges will look a little different on the first bill you receive from 

Liberty. Stay tuned for details. 

 

Not much will change other than our name for the next few months. So you will see new Liberty 

communications, bills, signage, uniforms and vehicles, but the Blackstone Gas employees will become 

part of a family of 160 Liberty employees in Massachusetts. 

 

Our phone number, office locations, hours and services are staying the same for the time being. Your 

billing, account information and payment options will remain the same for a period of time as well. 

 

We will keep you informed of any changes that are upcoming. If you have any questions, please contact 

us at (508) 883-9516. 

 

To reach us online after January 1, 2021 you can visit us on our updated website at 

www.libertyutilities.com by simply selecting “Massachusetts” from the drop-down menu and selecting 

the town you live in. You can also find us on Facebook and Twitter by searching “@LibertyUtil_MA.”  

 

To learn more about Liberty and its regulated water, wastewater, natural gas and electric utility business 

across North America, visit www.libertyutilities.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Blackstone Gas Company 


